
 

 

 

 

 

18th September 2017 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

PARENTS/CARERS’ FORUM – FRIDAY 29TH SEPTEMBER 2017 

Following the success of our drop-in forum with parents last term, we have decided to offer this 

opportunity to parents on a termly basis.  

The next session will be held on Friday 29th September 2017 from 8.50am-9.30am where you are 

invited to meet with me in order that I can answer any general queries and share any ideas that you 

may have.    Please note that this is not a forum in which to discuss individual issues.  If you wish to 

discuss any such issues, please make a separate appointment time with your child’s Form Tutor or 

Head of Year in the first instance. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr P McEvoy 

Assistant Headteacher – Behaviour & Outcomes 

 

 

 

 


